
 

Airguard, LLC is a women owned small business, based in Fairfield, CT, with international offices in India 
and Australia,  dealing with airway protection devices and has a medical device already in the market. 
With another medical device in the pipeline, we are working on the resubmission of a  proposal for an 
SBA Grant from the NIH. This is an airway protection device. We require a medical device engineer who 
is willing to offer consultation for the duration of the project (about a year) and hopefully beyond. We 
will need a commitment of an hour every month for consultation, with a monetary compensation, 
subject to grant approval. 

If you are interested, please email marysuja@gmail.com or text 203 770 8783 and more information can 
be shared 

Dr Mary Sukumar 
Chief Scientific Officer 
Airguard, LLC 


